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Message:

I am writing as a concerned resident of Texas to express my strong opposition to the proposed mid-decade
congressional redistricting

process.

Redistricting is traditionally and rightfully tied to the census cycle every ten years. Redrawing maps just a few years
after the 2021

cycle—without a new census—sets a dangerous precedent. It sends the message that boundaries can be manipulated
whenever a

political majority shifts, eroding public trust in our democratic institutions.

As a permanent resident who is not yet eligible to vote, I am deeply invested in the future of this state. Like many
others who live,

work, and contribute to the community, I care about fair representation. Redistricting should reflect changes in
population and

demographics—not partisan interests.

Many of the proposed changes appear to weaken the voting power of Black and Latino communities, especially in
areas like TX-18 and

TX-35. This appears to be a deliberate effort to dilute the voices of communities of color who already face barriers
to full civic

participation. It contradicts the spirit of the Voting Rights Act and undermines the progress we’ve fought hard to
make.

I urge the committee to reject this rushed and unnecessary redistricting push. Instead, I support transparent,
community-informed

processes that ensure every voice is heard and every vote matters—regardless of political affiliation or race.

Let’s prioritize democracy and equity over short-term political gain.





